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What have we been learning? 

This week in Jet class the children have been creating their own Bean diary 

animations using the learn pads. We teamed up with the year 5’s so they could 

support us with the skills we needed to create our animations. 

       

     

 

In Writing, we been recalling facts about our class text Queen Munch and Queen 

Nibble in the style of a book review. We have recalled the plot, talked about our 

favourite character and discussed whether we would recommend this book. 

In art, we have been choosing different fruit and vegetables to represent facial 

features for our Archimboldo collage. 



 

                     

 

   

                                

                                                                        

                      

 

 

Next Week 

 

We will be moving into Japan to develop our geography 

skills. We will compare Wickwar to a non-European 

country focusing on the human and physical features of 

both places. 

 

In writing, we will be writing the ending of the story 

‘The last Kappa of Japan’. We will be applying 

all our grammar skills. 

 

 In art, we will be continuing to create our fruit and 

vegetable collages in the style of Giuseppe Archimbolo. 

 

 

Home learning 

 
We are still collecting donations for our local food bank. 

Please look at week 1 newsletter to see what is on their 

wish list. 

 

We will aim to take all donations to them by the end of 

the month. 

 

Learning journal share 

 

Tuesday 16th July  

Thursday 18th July 

 

 Please come in via the main office. These will run from 

2:45-3:15pm.  

 

We will be holding our recorder concert in the school 

hall on Tuesday 2nd July at 1pm for around 45 minutes. 

Please do come along and listen to our wonderful 

playing. 

 

 

 

 

 


